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Report Cards Published  

As a reminder, report cards will only be available to review online until July 31, 
2025. Please make sure to save and/or print a copy for your records as the students 
are not given hard copies.  

 

First Day of School – September 2, 2025 

The first day of school for all students will be Tuesday September 2nd. The bell 
schedule will be posted on the website before July 4th.                   
Please note, the office will be closed over summer break.  

 

School Supply List for 2025-2026 

School supplies lists will be posted to the school website before July 4, 2025. They 
will be found by clicking “Parents” in the top title bar and then select “School 
Supplies” from the drop-down list.  

 

2025-2026 Bell Schedule and Important Dates 

The school calendar on the website has been updated with important dates for the 
upcoming year.  

The bell schedule for the next school year will be uploaded to the school website 
before July 4, 2025.  It can be found on the main page, once uploaded. 

 
Mrs. Banks  
Principal 
 
Mr. Sclater 
Vice Principal 

Office: 604-461-7384 
 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

June 27 – Administrative Day 
(students do NOT come to 
school) 
 
Sept 2 – First day of school 
for all students 

 

 

 

 

 

 

MOODY MIDDLE WEBSITE 

For all current announcements, 
important dates, school sports & 
clubs, and other important info.  

https://www.sd43.bc.ca/school/
moody/Pages/default.aspx#/= 

 

https://www.sd43.bc.ca/school/moody/Pages/default.aspx#/=
https://www.sd43.bc.ca/school/moody/Pages/default.aspx#/=
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Moody Middle REBRAND Update!  

We are EMMSOTA, which means we are Ecole (E) – which identifies our French 
Immersion program; we are Moody Middle (MM) – our English level and program; we 
are the School Of The Arts (SOTA) – integrating the arts into so many aspects of 
learning through explorations, clubs, performances, and the regular classroom!  

None of this will change, but we are adding something new to replace the old 
Mavericks team identity. Over this past year, staff and students have been involved 
in discussions and creating designs as part of our identity rebrand. After a school-
wide vote, we are officially now the LIONS (mountain lions). In September, we will 
continue this work to rebrand and build the values of this new identity, and work 
towards a new team logo, some branding on our building, and some spirit wear for 
staff, students and parents.  

For now, here is a little teaser… 

 

SchoolCash Online Reminders:  

• Student Activity Fess 2024-2025  

If you don’t already have an account, we encourage you to register your account 
online now by clicking on the link below and following these easy instructions. If you 
do have an account, you can use the link to easily log into your account. 
Here’s how to get started:  

1. Go to https://sd43.schoolcashonline.com 
2. Click on “Get Started Today” 
3. Create your account 

o Enter first and last name; click continue 
o Enter fields: address, phone number, e-mail address; click continue 
o Choose a password and security question 
o Make sure to OPT IN to receiving e-mail notifications for updated 

school information 

 

 

 

 

 
PLEASE NOTE  
It is best to access 
SchoolCash Online using a 
laptop or desktop computer to 
avoid any errors or issues.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://sd43.schoolcashonline.com/
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